
ANNOUNCEMENTS– April 15, 2018 
 

                 WELCOME GUESTS! 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 

here for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply learn-
ing more about our church, please join us May 20th for our Discov-
ering Northwood Class at 10:45 to noon in Room 4 of the Christian 
Education Building.  Our Pastor, Chris Curvin, will share with 
you about ways to be involved at Northwood! 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Live Streaming At Northwood 
All sermons at NPC are available on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org under the “Watch Live” tab. From there you 
can watch our 9:30 & 11:00 services live on Sundays or click on 
“Archives” to find previous weeks’ services.  

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders 
with in the racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If 
you need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

            Nursery Care Available 
Infants and toddlers are provided care in our excellent  
nursery during the entire Worship Service and during 
the Sunday School hour. 

            Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages 7-12  

are available in the Narthex. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater
NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway across from the 

kitchen. Hand Sanitizers are conveniently located at each 

exit.  

Blood Drive  
TODAY, April 15,  9:00-12:15 PM the blood mobile will be located 
in the Northwood parking lot. All donors will receive a long sleeve 
T-shirt and a wellness check up! 

Bible Study 
Professor Michael Jahosky will be teaching an Adult Sunday 
School Bible Study at 9:30 in room 10, and will continue on Sun-
days through May 13th.  This class is a Bible study that will give 
you the basic tools to talk about your faith with non-Christians. 
Please let us know if you are interested in attending the class, by 
contacting Justine Ruisz at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org. 

—Get Involved— 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 

 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements    
    must be emailed by  the Sunday before it is to appear. 
 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received 
    by the 2nd Monday of the month. 

(Please limit all announcements to 4 lines.) 

Help Needed 
We are in need of people to help in assembling the monthly Win-
dow publication.  We meet on the third Tuesday of every month 
from 9:00-10:30 AM in room 4. If you are interested, please contact 
Emily Cantin @communications@northwoodpc.org.  

Bio on Vanessa Celotto,  
Director of Youth and Family Ministries 

Vanessa Celotto is from Los Angeles, California has been the 
Youth Director at Northwood since 2017. She has a passion for 
Christian Education, a heart for youth, and has dedicated herself 
to youth and Children’s ministry for the past six years. Vanessa is 
excited to be here working with our youth and families and 
is incredibly grateful for the relationships that she’s built here at 
Northwood.  

http://www.northwoodpc.org
mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org


    Youth Ministry 
 

 
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
Sunday, April 15:                                  No  Sunday School  
Sunday, April 15:                             No Youth Group 
Wednesday, April 18:    6:15-7:30 PM            H.S. Bible Study  
Friday, April 20:              7-10:00 PM          Game Night 
Saturday, April 28:         12:00-2:00 PM          Y.A. Meetup at Dali Museum  
 
The Young Adult Ministry (Y.A.) is for anyone between the ages of 18 
and 25. If you’d like more information, please contact Vanessa Celotto. 
 
We are also in need of adult volunteers to help out in May for the youth 
game nights which are held on Friday nights from 7-10:30 pm here at 
Northwood .  If this is something that you might be interested in, please 
contact Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org.   
Thanks! 
 
 Shine On! 

Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration for current students, siblings, and for the general public is 
open for the 2018-2019 school year!  You may stop in the  preschool of-
fice and  pick up your registration forms anytime during preschool 
hours, 9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m. If you are interested in a tour of the school, 
please contact Angie Surowiec at  727-723-7679 or email her at  
schooldirector@northwoodpc.org. 

Children’s Ministry 
                                                            
                   Vacation Bible School– June 4-8 

Ahoy!!  Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School registration and  
information is now available on our website under the children’s 

ministry section. Please register on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org.  We are also in need of leaders and  
volunteers. If you are able and willing to teach, work in the 

kitchen, or help with crafts, please contact Justine. 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 
                                     Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org      
                                          796-8090/ Cell– 727-641-8140 

NORTHWOOD SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION TIME 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational 
students or grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/
applications from Emily Cantin, online, or in the church office 
now.  Applications must be received by June 1, 2018.  Applicants 
need to be involved in the life of the church (either here or at col-
lege/Seminary).  This scholarship can only be received twice.  We 
give thanks to the Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others whose 
generosity to Northwood was reflected in their last will and testa-
ment.  Scholarship funds come from interest earned from the fol-
lowing: (1) The Fred and Kay Baker Scholarship Fund, (2) The Wal-
ter and Catherine Gordon Educational Endowment, (3) Clarence 
and Florence Wright Scholarship Fund, (4) Monies received from 
other sources. 

Attention Graduating Seniors 
Attention all graduates, please submit your graduation picture, 
a short write up of your accomplishments and plans after 
graduation. This information can be dropped off in the office or 
e-mailed to  communications@northwoodpc.org. 

Presbyterian Women  
April 22nd is Gifts of Women Sunday.  Barbara Booth Jarman will be 
our guest preacher at the traditional services at 8:15 and 11:00.  Our 
very own Cindy Huffman will be leading the worship at 9:30.  Please 
plan to attend to support your women of Northwood.  
 
May 1st is the Presbyterian Women Birthday Luncheon.  The new offi-
cers of PW will be installed and we will share a potluck lunch after-
wards.  The Service will begin at 11:30 in the Sanctuary and the potluck 
lunch will follow the service in room 5 & 7. We will also honor the PW 
members who are celebrating their 90th birthday this year.  It’s a fun 
event, so please plan to attend! 

mailto:schooldirector@northwoodpc.org

